
  

 

 

 
The Career Transitions Center's mission is to empower professionals to find meaningful employment.
CTC is a 501c3 nonprofit organization, which provides career coaching to individuals, as well as
affordable and effective outplacement for small businesses and nonprofit organizations.      
                       

                                                        
June 23, 2022 
 

 
Dear Friends,

Happy Summer!

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.

The Career Transitions Center staff and cadre of 50 volunteers provided job
seekers with coaching, programming and community of support throughout the
pandemic. We are so very grateful to our volunteers, as well as alumni who
provided job leads and networked with clients during their search.

I am excited to share our impact this year:

 

   
 



  

 
I am pleased to share this quote from a client who recently secured
employment:
 

We honored Mike for his 10 years of service to CTC at the Passport to Taste
Fundraiser and I am honored to share his thoughts on CTC:
 

 

Only with your support can we continue to provide much needed services to the
unemployed people in our community in the weeks and months ahead.

Please support us with a donation before our fiscal year ends on 6.30.22.

 
Wishing each of you good health and happiness,

 
                                     Anita Jenke, Executive Director                                   

Career Transitions Center of Chicago



Career Transitions Center of Chicago
703 W. Monroe St.
Chicago, IL 60661

312-906-9908 x401
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